
Our Learning 
Week 4 commencing 22.01.2024 

 
 

English: In English, we have been planning and writing our own invented race. 

 

Maths: In maths, we have been comparing, adding and subtracting fractions. 

 

Topic: In history, we used iPads to research what ancient romans used to wear.  
 

Additional Notes or Information for the week 

• Remember, to change your reading book regularly when you come into school. A great time to do this is when 

you come in first thing before your teacher takes the register.  

• Next week for our Thursday tennis lesson, we will be walking to the tennis centre to enjoy a lesson there. 

Make sure to bring a water bottle.  

• If you have time, please could you answer a few quick questions  

for us, using the QR code or link: https://forms.gle/Zuvd12VxbcicVEy76  

Termly Spellings 

In class each term, we have been focusing on some key spellings. These spellings come from the National 

Curriculum Statutory word-lists for years 3 and 4. Please revise these spellings with your child at home 

e.g. in the car, when cooking dinner etc… and practice putting these words into sentences.  

continue decide island minute 

difficult Earth consider enough 
 

 

Year 3 Challenge 
Answer to last week’s challenge: a piano 

 

Next week 

English: Next week in English, we will explore non-chronological reports about the Romans.   

Maths: Next week in maths we will continue learning about fractions. 

Topic: Next week in history, we are going to learn about Roman villas. 

Homework 
This week, homework is a maths task (on the back of this letter). 

Due: Thursday 1st February 

If you do not bring your homework in, you will attend home learning club on Thursday lunch time. 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 3: 

  

  

  

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

I have wings, I am able to fly, I'm not a bird yet I soar high in the sky. What am I? 

 

https://forms.gle/Zuvd12VxbcicVEy76


 

 


